[bookmark: _GoBack]Pre-Submission Consultation on the Draft Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan
Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012

The Pre-submission Consultation period was for 6 weeks from Monday 4th June until Monday 16th July 2018

1. A 4-page summary of the Policies was printed and circulated via the Fleckney Communicata to every business and household in Fleckney.
2. A copy of the full draft document was placed on the Fleckney neighbourhood plan web site with a Pre-Submission Representation Form for completion.  
3. Hard copies were also available at the Fleckney Parish Council Office and at Fleckney Community Library.
4. Letters inviting people to comment on the Draft plan were sent to all Consultation Bodies and Stakeholders either by e-mail or hand delivered.
5.  A  Community Drop-In event was held at Fleckney Community Library on 2 days where a full display of the Draft Neighbourhood Plan was available to be seen and members of the Steering Committee were on hand to discuss the plan in more detail and answer queries.
6. About 50 people attended the Drop-In events.
7. There were 22 responses to the Pre-Submission Representation Forms. Leicestershire County Council’s was over a week late.
8. A short summary of the responses was distributed to all members of the Steering Committee and a full Representation Document was prepared for discussion by the Steering Committee on 29th August 2018.
